
On May 14, 2020, at 2:19 PM, Alexandra Peseri <alexa.peseri@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
Hello Ledell, 
 
I am e-mailing because I feel strongly that Madison's Plan Commission should support the updates to 
the stormwater ordinance, proposed by City Engineering staff. I work full-time in healthcare, but my 
other passion and much of my academic background is in environmental science. I studied 
environmental science at Brown, and remain up-to-date with the environmental biology community's 
work. I have become involved with more local policies in Madison, and honestly did not have high 
expectations of the 350 Madison group, which, to put is simply, is an environmental advocacy group. I 
am happy to admit I was wrong! I have been impressed with the work has done in the past year. 
 
I grew up in politically split family and am convinced that the only way to help both sides make informed 
choices is to make sure as many voters as possible and politicians understand the science behind topics 
like the stormwater ordinance. If you have any questions about the changes to the ordinance or any 
other environmental policies, please let me know. I'm not an expert, but I am happy to share what I 
know, and if I don't know the answer, I will most likely know who will.  
 
Thank you, 
  Alexa 
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